
Happy New Year From Your NATCA Family!

Happy New Year! We hope your new year's celebration is full of happiness and
fun. As 2025 approaches, we send our warmest wishes for a new year filled
with prosperity, health, and joy for you and your loved ones.

We thank those of you working over the holiday to keep our National Airspace
System operating safely and efficiently. Your sacrifice and dedication to our
profession allows millions of people across the country to celebrate with their
family and friends.



We thank you for your solidarity to our great Union! We’re committed to
ensuring that this year brings great success for our Union, the aviation
industry, and working people everywhere. Together, there is nothing that we
cannot accomplish.

We look forward to coming together with our NATCA family during 2025 at
NATCA in Washington, our 20th Biennial Convention, Communicating for
Safety, and many regional and local solidarity events. 
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